
 
 

A Welcome letter from your Academic Advisor, Professor Robert Lusty 
Welcome Community Safety Honours Bachelor Degree Students 

Congratulations on your acceptance into Sheridan College’s Honours Bachelor of Community 
Safety Degree! On behalf of the Faculty of Applied Health and Community Studies, we are 
thrilled that you have accepted Sheridan’s offer.  I speak for all faculty when I say, we are 
looking forward to getting to know you. 

On September 2nd at 2 pm we are holding a New Student  Orientation virtually at this link: 
https://hopin.com/events/sheridan-s-new-student-orientation-fall-2021 At that time, we will 
provide you with program information, laptop requirements, and many other tricks and tips 
that will help you make a smooth transition to our school.  Dr. Paul Hommersen and I will be 
present to answer any questions you may have during this online visit. I also wish to advise you 
that the program delivery is Hybrid and your classes, except for the breadth elective, will be on 
campus in September. 

If you need any assistance as you prepare to enter, or throughout your time in our program, 
please feel free to contact me at robert.lusty@sheridancollege.ca We have a superb team of 
professors and many friendly and helpful folks behind the scenes who are dedicated to helping 
you succeed. 

Best personal regards, 

Robert Lusty Bsc, MA, Professor and Academic Advisor, Honours Bachelor of Community Safety 

 

Contact Information 

Sheridan General Student Advising 
For general questions, financial aid, international, study tips, etc. 
askanadvisor@sheridancollege.ca 
 

Program Coordinator: 
Dr. Paul Hommersen 
Email paul.hommersen@sheridancollege.ca 
 

Academic Advisor: 
Professor Robert Lusty 
Email robert.lusty@sheridancollege.ca 
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